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Report from the training in Podgorica by the University of Split, Faculty of Law representatives within the CABUFAL project
31st May – 1st June


From 31st May – 1st June representatives of the Faculty of Law, University of Split have visited the Faculty of Law, University of Montenegro with the aim of conducting training within Erasmus+ project Capacity Building of the Faculty of Law, University of Montenegro - curricula refreshment, boosting of international cooperation and improving human, technical and library resources (CABUFAL). In this report the programme and presentations of the lecturers will be presented in a nutshell. During the first training day (31st May) prof. dr. sc. Arsen Bačić and prof. dr. sc. Petar Bačić have been welcomed by prof. dr. Aneta Spaić, project coordinator, as well as by other project team members and Faculty management. The lecturers have also shortly presented topics that they will be elaborating during the training and have discussed with teachers of the Faculty of Law, University of Montenegro, especially regarding existing curriculum as well as on teaching methods concerning various aspects of EU public law. The second training day (1st June) began with consultations and discussions with the project team and teachers. Prof. dr. Arsen Bačić gave the lecture on topic ‘Constitutional amendments and accession to more perfect union’, elaborating EU accession requirements in comparative perspective with special insight into the position of the Republic of Croatia on its way to the EU and necessary amendments of Croatian Constitutional framework, while prof. dr. Petar Bačić gave the lecture on topic ‘Judicial construction of Europe and the European Court of Justice’, examining the place of the EU’s main judicial body in institutional architecture of the Union and its role in shaping of the EU law, particularly highlighting its activist approach and relation towards the national courts of the Member States. Both lectures were followed by an interesting and stimulative debate among teachers and students. In final remarks it was pointed out that the topics discussed are very relevant for the education of Montenegrin lawyers in the field of EU law, especially taking into account Montenegro’s dedication to join the European Union as soon as possible. Final discussions were held with the management of the Faculty of Law, University of Montenegro, with common wish of broadening the scope of cooperation between law schools in Podgorica and Split.
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